
       

 

            
  

Dear Parents,                                   
 
I take this opportunity to convey my best wishes for you and for all 
our students. In these unprecedented times you as parents have 
stood by the school to take forward the children's education. You 
have used new technology like zoom classes to enable our 
teachers to continue with this new academic year's syllabus. 
 
 
I want to assure you that, as always, we shall do our best to ensure 
that the best quality of education is provided to our students. That 
is our solemn duty.  
 
As we go forward, I am confident that the parents will support our 
endeavours wholeheartedly. Please fulfill all your commitments 
towards your child's education at the earliest to enable the school 
to function smoothly.  
 
I wish you all the very best. God bless each one. 
 
Mrs. U. Andrews 
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